
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(d) John Peters – Hoani Street

John Peters, a landlord in Hoani Street spoke to the Board on his idea for traffic calming in
Hoani Street. Mr Peters suggested that instead of the Council installing speed humps, perhaps
the street should be closed off to form two culs de sac.

Board members advised Mr Peters that this would be a road closure. This would be a very long
process. The current proposal was the result of meetings with residents of Hoani Street and
surrounding streets.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


